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Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 5:17 PM
To: Lisa Smith
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing  (E-filing ID = 15634)

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing. Requests to make copies of confidential documents for FPSC staff should be directed to Nickalus 
Holmes, or Brandy Butler in his absence.  A copy of the request has been forwarded to Nickalus and Brandy as 
a heads-up.  However, please forward the original to CLK at your earliest convenience.  Thank you for your 
help. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us  
 
Dorothy 




